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Ciaran Byles-Ho provided an update on the Barrie International Partners website and a live
demonstration of the site. He advised that final revisions are being made and then will be forwarded to
staff in Information Technology Department for their review and input.

John Mastroianni, Supervisor of Enterprise Applications advised that the website looks great in his
opinion and that he will be working with staff in Human Resources to ensure it meets the standards
under the Accessibility with Ontarians Disabilities Act and City Policies.

Mr. Morrison requested permission from the International Relations Committee’s Sub-Committee
Chairs to add their contact information on the Barrie International Partners website and received
responses from the Chair’s in attendance at the meeting.

Mr. Morrison advised that he had provided members of Council with a preview of the Barrie
International Partners website and received positive feedback.

Mr. Morrison anticipates the website to be completed by November, 2021 and launched in January,
2022.
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